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Read-Only Content
Name

Janine Grako
Address

8505 Warren Drive
Pomfret, MD 20675

Phone

(301) 542-9860

Email

janinegrako@gmail.com

Comment

I'd like to attend meetings where discussions about laws are conducted. I'm interested with introducing new
legislation that protects the citizens of Charles County; namely, to pass laws that prohibit commercial vehicles
(dump trucks, semis, et al) from driving through our residential roads. Charles County has Berry Road, Hawthorne
Road, Rt 6, and Rt 301 for commercial vehicles. There is NO REASON they should be driving on Pomfret Road,
Marshall Corner, and Middletown Road. They are DANGEROUS and should be prohibited from using those roads. |
have witnessed semis driving at 45-50 mph on Marshall Corner through Pomfret and almost lose control on the

curved road. That is why they don't belong on it, and that includes the commercial vehicles used by paving
companies. Those roads are for residents-they are not shortcuts for commercial vehicles.
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